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Last name: Bennett

Organization: 
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Comments: Hi,

 

Im writing to give my firm approval to the proposed Gold Peak expansion project by SSCV>  The skier density its

often too high at Gold Peak and this expansion would reduce the density and thus greatly improve safety for all

skiers.  

 

Thank you,

 

Sam


